
 

 

 
SEAWAY NOTICE NO. 9 – 2012  
 
Vessels Transits with Draft Information System  
 
Mariners are advised that effective May 8, 2012, vessels equipped with a certified Draft 
Information System (DIS) are eligible to transit at a draft of 3” (7 cm) greater than the 
Seaway’s published maximum permissible draft.   
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